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303-904-8989
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Official Publication of the Denver Mustang Club

. Meeting time and place has changed!
The meeting will be on Friday, Au-
gust 8th at 6:30 at the ACC site.
The club will provide the main
dish, members should bring a side
dish or desert. The topic of the
night will be the car show! As al-
ways, we still need lots of help and
need people to volunteer.

&= Anyone with trophy sponsors needs
to tell Ken by this Friday (Aug. 1st)
so that he can make the trophy plates.

&= If you have any questions about the

car show, call Ken Smith at 303-814-
92277(home) or 303-458-1903(work).

Phil Long Ford
7887 W. Tufts Avenue
(in the Southwest Auto Park)

303-932-FORD

303-932-3673
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PO Box 621111

DMC Hotline
303-933-5631

Denver Mustang Club

Littleton, Co 80162-1111
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DMC Meeting Minutes
07/12/03

President Ben Bargas called the meeting to
order at Choppers Grill.

Old Business: Mike Rhynard, Jr. wants pho-
tos of members’ cars for the Club on-line site.
Also, one more convertible is needed for a
parade — anyone interested should call him.

Round-Up: 475 cars registered and 420
judged which is biggest show yet. Lary Coop
thanked everyone who helped make it a suc-
cess.

Ford 100™ Anniversary: Mike Rhynard re-
ported it was much bigger than the sponsors
had anticipated and many events were can-
celled or changed due to rain.

Christmas Party: Rich Vaughan asked if the
Club wanted to change from 2 to 3 kinds of
meat, but it will be more expensive. He does
need to give a deposit to the Fort, but the
menu can be finalized later. A question was
asked about how much the Club will pay,
which is usually voted on closer to the end of
the year.

Car Show: Jerry Jones reported he had 33
cars registered at his show today.

Western Welcome Week: Ken Smith re-
minded members the August meeting will be
held at the ACC site at 6:30; the Club will
provide the main meat dish and members
should bring side dishes. At that time, jobs
will be reviewed. He still needs trophy spon-
sorships and if anyone suggests a company
but doesn’t want to ask personally, let him
know and he will contact the business. Ken
asked members to take flyers for distribution,
too.

Western Welcome Week cont.: So
far, 40 entries have been received,
which is ahead of last year. He asked
if the Club wanted to sell pop and wa-
ter from a cart or a booth and it was
agreed not to have a booth and to use
one of the golf carts. It was suggested
to have a raffle for % the cash col-
lected, but a raffle license might be
required. Ken reported several ven-
dors are lined up including Denver
Grand Prix. ACC has indicated next
year they would charge by the hour
for use of their grounds, which would
amount to about $1200 for the car
show; Ken said the WWW committee
is looking for another site because
they still want the Club to put on a car
show.

Greybeard: Ben reported no Board
meeting has been held yet because of
people being gone.
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